
Return Policy 

Due to quality and safety concerns with incorrect handling of frozen products, frozen products 

purchased from Living Better Quail are not eligible for returns, refunds or exchange. Please contact us if 

you feel you have a delivery that should be considered for extenuating circumstances.  Living Better 

Quail will address and investigate each occurrence individually to determine if a refund should be 

provided. 


